April 28, 2021

Board of Education
800 South 5th Street
Kansas City, KS 66109

RE: Early Graduation

To Whom It May Concern,


My name is Dora Cortez-Galdamez, I am Rosie’s mother and I completely support her graduating a semester early. I believe that by graduating early she will be able to get a head start on her college career. She wants to go into a phlebotomy program at Washburn once she completes her last semester if she were to graduate early. After that, she plans to study engineering at KCCC. I don’t think she has made up her mind 100% about whether she wants to go into the medical or engineering field just yet, but I know she will be successful in either. I am so happy that she wants to graduate early and take initiative. Her future means the world to me and knowing she wants to get a head start makes me very proud. I hope you will give her the opportunity to graduate early.


Thank you,


Dora Cortez-Galdamez

